UNITED STATES

DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
WAR RELOCATION AUTHORITY

Nevember 7, 1945

To Whom It May Concerns

Subject: Hatsuno (Hetty) Okine

The bearer of this letter of recommendation has worked under
my supervision for a period of several months. I unhesitating-
ly reoomnmend her for any olerioal pesition.

While employed in the Evaouee Persomnel Seotion of the Rohwer
Relocation Cenmter, Miss Okine had the respomsibility of imter-
viewing and determining the qualifications of applicants for
evaocuee position ranging from janitorial to administrative jobs
and positions. It was soon learned that her judgement in both
the applieants and job to be done was unquestionable. Conse-
quently, her services were invaluable.

Without reservation it is a pleasure to recomiwend such a
person to anyone desiring a loyal, trustworthy and emthusiastio
worker.

Sincerely,

el

Ed Bethune
Personnel Techmician
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